October 28, 2015

Mrs. Jana Stewart

Office of the Mayor and City Council
100 N. Garfield Ave., Room $228
Pasadena, CA 91101

Dear Mrs, Stewart:

Bremess el O oliegrs i e

Tam writing to inform you that effective Friday, October 30, 2015 | will no longer be the
Pasadena City College delegate to the Pasadena Community Access Corporation (PCAC).

Serving as a PCAC Board member has been a sreat experience, | am happy ta have had the
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opportunity (o be part of a dviiaimic and productive nrganation.
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Dr. Robert B. Miller
Assistant Superintendent/ Senior Vice President
Busineas and College Services
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